
Hadleigh Infants and Nursery School 

Newsletter No 14 - 20th December 2024 

If you have a child due to start in Reception in  

September 2025, you are now able to apply for their 

space online via ww.essex.gov.uk/admissions. 

The closing date for applications is 15 January 2025.  

Dates for your Diary -   please note that details for some  

diary items is not yet available and will be communicated in 

due course. 

7th January - Year 1 Phonics Parent Workshop 

20th - 31st January - Year 1 Bring your Grown up to Lunch 

21st January - Dance Festival (Year 1 & 2) 

27th January - National Storytelling Week 

29th January - Bedtime Stories 

14th February - Staff Development/Non-Pupil  Day 

Holiday Dates - 

21st December - 5rd January - 

Christmas Break 

6th January - Welcome Back! 

17th - 21st February - Half Term 

24th February - Welcome Back! 

 

 

Message from Mrs Fynn : 

So that’s a wrap for this term, the children have performed, partied, pantomimed and eaten pigs in 

blankets. They’ve also completed an incredible amount of learning and made a huge amount of  

progress. 

Thank you all for your support this term, both in attending the recent festivities but also for your wider 

support in reading with your children and reinforcing school expectations, we could not have the  

impact we do without your help. The staff have also asked me to pass on their thanks for all of their 

cards and gifts, your generosity is always overwhelming. 

I would like to wish you a safe and restful break with lots of fun and laughter. We look forward to  

welcoming the children back with their batteries recharged on 6th January. Merry Christmas and  

Happy New Year! 

http://ww.essex.gov.uk/admissions


WEEK 1 LUNCH MENU – Week Commencing 6th January 2025  

 

Monday -  Pepperoni or Cheese Pizza served with Crispy Cubes and Carrot and Cucumber Slices 

followed by Ice Cream 

Tuesday - Pasta Neapolitan or Jacket Potato with Cheese/Beans/Tuna Mayo served with Broccoli 

and Homemade Crusty Bread followed by Seasonal Fruit Platter 

Wednesday - Hot Dog or Vegetarian Hot Dog served with Baked Beans and Hash Browns followed 

by Muffins 

Thursday -  Spaghetti Bolognese or Quorn Bolognese served with Pasta, Garlic Bread and Green 

Beans followed by School’s Choice of Cookie 

Friday - Fish Fingers or Crispy Dippers served with Chips, Peas and Sweetcorn followed by Fruit 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

FRIDAY 17TH JANUARY 2025 

WINTER DISCO 

FRIDAY 31ST JANUARY 2025 

PARENTS QUIZ NIGHT 

DETAILS WILL BE SENT 

HOME IN  THE NEW YEAR 

        Hadleigh Heroes 

 
Amelia from Sweden Class took part in her dance show at the weekend and 

was awarded a trophy for outstanding achievement.  She was  

extremely proud of herself and so are all her family.  Well done Amelia, keep 

up the hard work. 
 
 
                                 



Star of the Week: 

Explorers: Taylor Greece:    Scarlett Brazil: Seb 

England:    Bella-Bee Sweden:    Mackson Japan:    Lily 

Scotland:    Mason France:    Xander Kenya:    Riley 

Wales:    Elsie A     

 

Bronze Reading Award badges have been presented to:   

 

 

 

 

Well done, we are proud of  your achievement!   

Wales France Brazil Kenya Japan 

Isaac Amelie Rose Clara Rudy 

Jacob Eleanor   Ivy-Pearl 

Violet Cooper    

Lyla     

Abigail     



 

Meet our Safeguarding Team 

Mrs Lucy Fynn 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs K Strickland Miss K Ryan Miss L Selley 

David Turner 

Safeguarding Governor 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads 

Children & Families Hub For members of the 

public: 

 

• If a child or young person is in immediate danger, 

call 999. 

 

• If you're worried that a child is being abused or 

neglected, call the Children and Families Hub on  

0345 603 7627. This phone line is open Monday to 

Thursday 9am to 5:30pm, and Fridays 9am to 

4:30pm. 

 

• Out of hours or bank holidays, call the emergency 

duty team on 0345 606 1212. 

Are you concerned about a child? 

 

 Make a note of your concern including the 

date & time  

 Contact the school and speak to someone in 

our Safeguarding Team, you can also raise 

concerns anonymously by contacting the hub. 

 Always share your concerns  

Miss M Hoath 


